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Date/time: Monday, 3/6/17 | 6:00 pm 
Location: Loranger library 

 
 
 
 

Secretary’s Report 
 
The updated calendar of PTO events is on page 5 of these minutes. 

 
 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
Kim provided an overview of the February financial report. 
 
Summary: 

 Beginning balance of $6,827.10 
 Total deposits of $593.00 
 Total expenses of $230.22 
 Ending balance (checking) of $7,189.88 
 CLYNK balance of $712.55 
 Ending balance (checking and savings) of $13,772.83* 

*Playground donations received to date: $5,870.40 
 
 

Faculty’s Report 
 

Mrs. White/Mrs. Lees/Mrs. Roberge report 

Requestor Grade Amount/Detail Status 

Ms. Rocheleau Pre-K Scoop rocking chairs $48.49 Pending 
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Principal’s Report 
 

Jameson Update [Ms. Fletcher]: 
 Last Friday’s assembly featured a Read Across America theme 
 The kids said goodbye to Tyler Cadorette (Ed Tech) as he’s transitioned to a fulltime 

position at WMTW 
 The kids are excited to participate in awarding teachers with STAR tickets. Each child 

has 5 to award, culminating in a drawing on March 17th.  
 We will be holding a school-wide learning celebration and art show for Jameson 

students and families on Thursday evening, March 23rd from 4:00-6:00 p.m. See pages 
3 and 4 of the latest principal’s memo for more details. 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences are upcoming (March 15th)  
 The new dismissal procedure at Jameson seems to be working well—parents are doing 

a great job acclimating  
 

Loranger Update [Mr. Flaherty]: 
 Amy Thompson joined the Read Across America activity as a guest reader   
 A new Pokémon club has been established by Ms. Cone-Sabo for grades 6-8. The 

signup sheet is posted outside Mrs. Gaudreau’s room in the 6th grade wing. 
 6th grade just took part in a Sumdog contest: we finished 3rd place overall out of 40 

classes entered. Three Loranger 6th grade students finished at the top!  
 Yearbook orders are being accepted now—we are seeking student baby pictures  
 The 3rd and 4th graders will be performing in the second annual LMS general music 

concert. The concert will start at 6:00 p.m. on March 15th in the LMS gym. 
 86 students are signed up for the 5-week intermural floor hockey program 
 Basketball season is winding down, with signups for Baseball and Track ramping up 
 Check out Mr. Shabo’s latest parent memo for more Loranger news 

 
 

Old Business 
 
Playground Update 
The fundraising goal for this project is 80K for both playgrounds. The playground 
committee (led by Michelle Violette) is in the process of plan development with Mitchell 
Associates, with a rough proposal in the works. More information to come.  
 
Big Band Event 
Mr. Lavenbein is spearheading a day-long fundraising event and would like PTO support 
regarding raffles, concessions, etc. Kim will follow up with Trevor to find out if tentative 
date (April 29) is negotiable and determine what support can be provided. 

 
Box Top Update 
As of last week, Jameson school is leading the contest with ~2250 box tops, with Loranger 
close behind at ~2000. The 4,000 goal has been surpassed! 
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Grades PreK-2 St. Patrick’s Dance 
3/17 from 6:00-7:30 p.m., $5/family at the door. Parents are required to attend with their 
children. Volunteers are needed for setup and concessions. 
 
Learning Celebration / PTO Information Table 
3/23 from 4:00-6:00: Staff is already in place to handle concessions, hot dog steamer (Kim 
will deliver hot dogs/buns). Samantha will follow up with Barbara about photo booth 
decoration ideas. The PTO will have a table set up with informational materials. 
 
Prize Raffle 
The Prize Raffle (formerly named the Penny Social) at LMS for all grades and community 
members will take place on April 7th. ALL proceeds from this event will go directly to the 
JAM/LMS Playground Fund! Volunteers are needed to help with setup, ticket sales, 
concessions and prices. Please e-mail pto@rsu23.org if you can volunteer or make a 
donation. Your support is greatly appreciated! 
 

 

New Business 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week (5/1-5/5) 
Ideas discussed for the “Lights, Camera, Action: You’re a Star” themed week: 
 

 Lunch on 5/3  
 Breakfast ideas: coffee, donuts, fruit, waffle buffet 
 Gift card raffle, scratch tickets (approximately 103 staff members) 

 
If you have a suggestion, please share it. 

  
Spirit Week – JAM/LMS 
Late April TBD: Samantha will be coordinating theme dates (crazy hair, PJ, sports), 
Participation would cost $1/day.  
 
New Officer Nominations: 
President  Samantha Sauls 
Vice President OPEN 
Treasurer  Alex and Bob Lepauloue 
Secretary  OPEN 
 
Other: 
Kim will provide Barbara with resources for Kindergarten folders.  

 
 

Adjournment 
 
The next PTO meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 3rd at 6:00 p.m. in the Loranger 
library. Childcare will be provided. See you there!  

 
^Top 
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Tentative Schedule of PTO Events: 2016-17 
 
August 6  50/50 Raffle at Powder Horn Campground 

August 9  PTO Meeting  

August 31  LMS Open House 

September 1 JAM Open House 

September 10 JAM School Clean-up and Beautification 

September 12 PTO Meeting 

September 23 JAM Movie Night 

October 1  JAM/LMS Pumpkin Sale 

October 3  PTO Meeting 

October 3-25 Yankee Candle Fundraiser 

October 20  JAM Spooky Story Time 

November 7 PTO Meeting 

November 30 Box Top Challenge Ends 

December 5 PTO Meeting 

January 9  PTO Meeting 

January 20  Dylan Tenney Magic Show 

February 6  PTO Meeting 

February 10 Grades 3-5 Valentine Dance 

March 6  PTO Meeting 

March 17  Grades PreK-2 St. Patrick’s Dance 

March 31  Box Top Challenge ends 

April 3  PTO Meeting 

April 7  Prize Raffle (formerly “Penny Social”) 

April TBD  Big Band Event 

April TBD  Spirit Week 

May 1  PTO Meeting 

May 1-5  Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 19  Grades 6-8 Dance 

June 5  PTO Meeting 

^Top 


